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Meeting Minutes 

December 5
th

 2022 
 

 

Call to Order 

 

The meeting was called to order by Clayton Coss at 1802 

In attendance were: Vice-Chair Clayton Coss, jona olsson, Stephen Pace, Deke Willis, Russ Driskell, Bonnie Driskell, 

Mickey Richardson, and Mark Wagner.  

 

Agenda Approved or Amended & Approved: 

 

A motion to approve the agenda was made by Stephen, a second was made by Deke, all were in favor and the motion did 

pass.  

 

Minutes Approved or Amended & Approved:  

 

The meeting minutes were not ready and were tabled until the next meeting.  

 

Guests: 

 

No guests were present.  

 

Reports (Around the Screen): 

 

Rio Fernando FD: very quiet.  

Latir FD: several EMS calls. 

Red River/Wheeler Peak FD: fairly quiet 19 calls for the month and one commercial smoker fire.  

San Cristobal FD: a lot of EMS calls. No fires.  

SBR FD: Not very busy. Several parades.  

 

 

Old Business: 

 

No old business was discussed.  

 

New Business: 

 

No new business was discussed.  

 

Training: 

 

a. A discussion was had about having quarterly training and several depts desired to have more. A focus on structure 

fire was desired.  

b. A short discussion on the EV fire training was had. Kit Carson is planning on doing a training. No date was set 

yet. 

 

                

 



Announcements: 

 

a. Latir FD gave an update on Tyler Eshleman who had sustained severe burns during an incident on his farm. He 

was flown to UNM hospital and admitted to the burn unit. He was intubated at the hospital. He was then flow to 

Lubbock to the Burn Unit. He has since been extubated and is in good spirits.  

 

Action Items: 

 

No action items were identified.  

   

Meeting Review: 

 

All reported a good meeting.  

 

Next Meeting: 

 

The next meeting will be on January 2
nd

 at 1800 via zoom.  

 

Adjournment: 
 

A motion was made to adjourn by jona and was seconded by Deke. All were in favor and the motion did pass. The 

meeting was adjourned at 1831. 


